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Paula Bonner

From: Larry Kern <larryelliskern@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 12:05 PM
To: Paula Bonner
Cc: Shannon Harrison
Subject: Resignation 

        This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution 
when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email. 
 
________________________________ 
 
Paula, 
 
I unfortunately am submitting my resignation from the Board of Adjustments. I have made the 
decision to sell my home on Ono Island and subsequently relocate from the area. I do have a 
recommendation for my replacement. Mark Corn has been a long term resident of Ono Island and 
recently served two terms on the POA Board. I have spoken with him and he is very willing to serve on 
the Board of Adjustments. 
Thank you for all your support during my term. Please let me know how to proceed at this time. 
 
Regards, 
Larry Kern 


